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College Hill Moravian Church

Phone: 610-867-8291    Fax: 610-865-3067



Email: church@collegehillmoravian.org

www.collegehillmoravian.org
Office hours:  Monday – Friday, 9:00am – 1:00pm
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR
Forth Sunday of Easter,  April 17, 2016
Announcements continued

BULLETIN BOARD

To get the latest, up to the minute, church event information, go to www.collegehillmoravian.org, and click on Full Calendar.

SUNDAY, APRIL 17
8:40 AM Adult Sunday School Group (4) 

10:00 AM Worship and Children's Sunday School, NO PRE-K

Moravian Music Sunday 
MONDAY, APRIL 18
5:00 PM Companioning Group (11) 

6:45 PM Welcome Committee 

TUESDAY, APRIL 19
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 20
9:00 AM Bethlehem Palette Club (FH) 

5:30 PM Tai Chi (FH) 

6:30 PM Joint Board meeting 

THURSDAY, APRIL 21
5:45 PM Handbell rehearsal (5) 

7:00 PM Choir rehearsal (6) 

FRIDAY, APRIL, 22
8:30 AM Linda Toggart (11)

SATURDAY, APRIL 23


8:30 AM Men's Devotional Breakfast 

1:00 PM LV Chess Club (4
SUNDAY, APRIL 24
8:40 AM Adult Sunday School Group (4) 

10:00 AM Worship and Children's Sunday School, Communion, Joyful Noise Offering 

11:15 AM A Church without Walls-The Church and Social Media
Welcome! To all who need a new start in life, to all who need a new inspiration, to all who need a new challenge, this church opens wide its doors, and in the name of Him who said, “Behold, I make all things new,” we bid you welcome!  The mission of College Hill Moravian Church is “to learn, share, live Christ’s love!”  If you are visiting for the first time we are glad you have chosen to join us. A sheet with visitor 
information (purple) is available in the Narthex (front door) as well as a special visitor gift pack. If you are visiting for the first time and you or someone with you has not yet received a visitor gift pack or information sheet, please see the Elder on Duty (the person greeting by either door with the yellow name tag).

NURSERY: Small children are a beloved part of our church family and are welcome to remain in worship. However, if parents desire, the nursery space on the lower level is also available for parent’s use today.  Ushers can provide directions to the nursery. 
Sunday School for Children is offered at College Hill Moravian Church during the latter part of the worship service.  Two opportunities are available: a Pre-Kindergarten class and a Kindergarten through 7th grade class.   Children begin the worship service in the church Sanctuary (the two front left pews are reserved for children, or children may remain seated with their families).  Following the children’s blessing and sending, children attending Sunday School will be escorted to the lower level for children’s programming.  Following worship, parents of pre-k children may pick them up in the church nursery; older children and youth will be escorted to Fellowship Hall.
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SHOPPING CART MINISTRY

Food of the month – canned tuna or chicken
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Joyful Noise Offering will be collected next Sunday. 
ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL:  The Adult Sunday School class will begin a new study book, Angels, on April 17.  In eight studies, we will explore what the Bible really says about angels, including their service to God and their ministry to people. Join us Sunday mornings before worship at 8:40am.
A Welcome Center in the Church Narthex (by the front doors) is available to help visitors. This Welcome Center is a podium providing visitors with nametags, a map of the facility, and basic information about worship here at College Hill Moravian Church (childcare, fellowship hour, etc.). The Welcome Center is intended to be another step forward in helping visitors feel welcome and comfortable at College Hill Moravian Church.

Please take a moment to sign a pew pad. Pew pads are located on the pews on either aisle. For visitors, also supplying your address will allow us to send you our monthly church newsletter (sent to repeat visitors).  For members, your signature on the pew pads plays an important role in the Pastoral Care of the congregation; the pads can be an easy way for you to provide changes of address, email addresses, and new phone numbers to the church office. You are welcome to use more than one line if needed to assist with legibility.  Thanks for your help in signing the pew pads each Sunday!

fELLOWSHIP hOUR

We all look forward to getting together after worship on Sundays and enjoy a light snack and beverage while we chat and take care of necessary business. In order for this to happen we need volunteers to sign up on the Fellowship Hour paper on the white table at the back of Fellowship Hall. Individuals and groups can sign and provide homemade or store bought goodies. They do not need to be more than a basket of pretzels or crackers. You do need to brew the coffee in the kitchen. If you have any questions or would like help finding someone to pair up with, please call Dottie Crokus at 610-841-9035
Today is Friendly Note Sunday:  Let's reach out to our much loved seniors, homebound, and ill members. Today, the Caring for Our Congregation  Committee will make available cards to personalize for those in need of a friendly note.  Birthday and seasonal cards will be available at the appropriate times.  Please see Marie Keim in the Fellowship Hall to send your friendly greetings.
SPECIAL EVENT:

A Church Without Walls - The Church and Social Media

For years, our church building has been one of many important and sacred spaces where people can gather to learn about and worship God. Another space where people gather is quickly emerging and expanding - the Internet. Join Student Pastor Dan Miller in a brief exploration of how the church can use that as a sacred gathering place in addition to the many others. Learn more about the basics of social media, what College Hill and the larger Moravian Church are currently doing online, and how the Moravian Church can take its rich traditions and practice them in new ways in the digital age.  On Sunday, April 24th, immediately after worship, approximately 11:15-Noon, grab some refreshments during Fellowship Hour and then join this brief learning opportunity.

 “7 Women and the Secret of their Greatness”: Next Men’s Breakfast Book
     All men are invited attend the Men’s Devotional Breakfast. Each week, men gather from 8:30am-9:30am at The Palace Restaurant (3250 Easton Avenue, Bethlehem – enter through the main doors, room to your right). Breakfast is “BYOB” (Buy your own breakfast!) and prices are very reasonable). Men from four different church’s currently participate, with people coming during those weeks when their schedule allows, and any man is welcome to attend. Following up on the popularity of the 2014 book “7 Great Men” by the same author, on Saturday April 2 we will begin a new book: 7 Women and the Secret of their Greatness by Eric Metaxas. Copies may be ordered through the church at a cost of under $15 apiece (actual price TBD-to order your copy, add your name to the sign-up sheet in Fellowship hall, or call the Church Office 610-867-8291). 

     Ladies Take Note: Copies of the book may be ordered by anyone (you do not have to be a participant in the Breakfast).
CHURCH DIRECTORIES: Updated College Hill Moravian Church Directories are available on the white table in the Fellowship Hall.
CHMC T-SHIRTS:  Warm weather is on its way!  Order your College Hill t-shirt (short sleeves) today.  Burgundy and blue samples are on the bulletin board in Fellowship Hall above the white table.  T-shirts will be ordered by mid-April.  All sizes available; the order form is on the white table.  Any questions, please call Gayle Brinker at 484-892-0781.  Payment due when delivered.

2016 UNITY OFFERING – During the month of April, College Hill joins other Moravian Churches around the world in receiving the annual “Unity Offering” on behalf of a specific benevolent cause in the larger Moravian Unity.  This year’s Unity Offering is designated for “construction of a church building in Tortola in the Eastern West Indies Province”.  Special envelopes for this offering are available in the pew boxes and on the white table in Fellowship Hall. A report from the Tortola Moravian Fellowship in on the “our World” bulletin board. The collection of funds will continue for the full month of April
The Moravian Music FOUNDATION presents a 20th Anniversary Concert by the Unitas Chorale, Sunday April 24, 2016, 4:00pm at Advent Moravian Church (3730 Jacksonville. Bethlehem) Free. The concert features various anthems from 20 years of presentations, with music by both historical and living Moravian composers. In addition to present leadership, Chorale founder, Jill Bruckart, will return to guest conduct. A freewill offering will be received. Call 610-866-3340 for further details.
to Cynthia Geyer @484-554-0102 or send email to Cynthia@mcnp.org.
                                      

COME JOIN THE FUN!

Reserve your tickets now for College Hill night at

Coca-Cola Park on Saturday, June 18th at 6:35 p.m.

Iron Pigs vs. Buffalo Bisons

Tickets: $10.00 ($2.00 value per ticket for food)

SIGN UP SHEET ON WHITE TABLE!!!

Contact: Joan Duh 610-694-0344

or joanduh@rcn.com
CAMP HOPE

2016 SUMMER CAMPS AT CAMP HOPE!  Hope Conference and Renewal Center (“Camp Hope”), located in Hope, NJ, offers Christian summer camping experiences for children and youth from 1st grade to post-high.  These include grade-level-based camps, and specialty camps (Fishing, Swimming, etc). Program information is available on the magazine rack next to the sign-up table in Fellowship Hall, from the church office, or can be found at www.hopecenter.org.

     All youth and children from College Hill attending camp at Camp Hope are eligible for camperships to assist with camp tuition.  For 2015, College Hill will cover half of the listed cost of tuition for one camp.  Additionally, the Bethlehem Area Moravians offer a further $100 in campership assistance to each camper (so a camper attending a week-long conference with tuition cost of $340 would receive $270 in Campership assistance!).  To receive this assistance, when registering for camp, simply indicate that the camper is a member of College Hill and you will receive tuition credit automatically.  There are discounts for registering before May 15.  And read on for campership benefits for friends you bring to camp!

     If additional financial support is required to enable a young person to attend camp, please contact Pastor Dave. We want to do everything possible to allow each of our children and young adults to experience camp!

The dates for Camp Hope this summer are:    

Conferences

· New!  Camp Sampler:  May 8 – 9

· Pre-Primary (grade 1-2):  June 21 – 24

· Primary (grade 3-4):  June 28 – July 4

· Middler (grade 5-6):  July 5 – 11

· Jr High (grade 7-8):  July 12 – 18

· Sr./Post High (grade 9 – age 21):  July 26 – August 1

· Specialty Camps
Fishing Camp (grade 6-10):  June 21 – 27

· Swimming Camp (grade 3-6):  July 19-25

· Musical Theater Camp (grades 5-9):  July 19-25
CAMPERSHIPS FOR YOUR FRIENDS!    As a form of outreach, College Hill and the Bethlehem Area Moravians offers the campership benefit to friends of College Hill children and youth who attend camp. 

     Any non-Moravian child or youth who attends a camp or conference at Camp Hope with a College Hill child or youth is now also eligible for the campership benefit (half of the cost of tuition from College Hill, $100 BAM). To receive this assistance, when registering for camp, your non-Moravian friends should place a roommate request with the friend from College Hill they are attending camp with, and they may then claim half tuition on the registration form for “church” (please write-in "College Hill" on this line) and $100 from BAM. 

     Starting in 2015, the Board of Elders has extended this benefit to up to two (2) non-Moravian friends attending camp with a College Hill camper. Just another reason to invite some friends to join you at camp!
NAZARETH MORAVIAN CHURCH (on the square in Nazareth, 4 S. Main St.) will hold their Spring Rummage and Bake Sale on Friday, April 29 from 3:00pm – 7:00pm; and Saturday, April 30 from 9:00am – 1:00pm.  The kitchen is open both days.  Household items, books, collectibles, clothing, toys, jewelry, and holiday items will be available.

FASHION SHOW:  Moravian Hall Square is presenting a fashion show as the concluding even of the Nazareth 275th Anniversary Celebration. The event will take place at Moravian Hall Square at 2:00pm on Saturday, April 30.  This event will showcase fashions from the colonial era to present day.  Proceeds from the event will benefit the Good Samaritan Fund at Morningstar Senior Living.

Sign-Up Sheets and Special Forms: Sign-up sheets and special order forms are available on the white table and magazine rack in Fellowship Hall. Please visit Fellowship Hall to sign-up for special events or to place orders. Alternatively, you may call or email the church office to sign-up or register for opportunities. Current Sign-ups and Information Include:
	Fellowship Hour sign up
	Birthday Sunday sign up

	Iron Pigs sign-up sheet
	Lay Reader sign up
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